
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

Juvenile Law Presentation 
Attorneys Katena Roberts-Turner and Brianne Patzer  

 of the Public Defender’s Office will be presenting

 
Place: Primo – 2605 Jackson Street, Oshkosh WI 54901 
  
Time:  Thursday, February 19th, Noon – 1:30pm 
 
Cost: $13.00 – to the Winnebago County Bar Association 
 
RSVP: no later than Tuesday, February 17th to Brenda: 

bmarks@azco-inc.com  or calling 920-380-7627 
 

Mark your calendars for the following CLE Presentations: 
Presentations are held at Primo unless otherwise noted 

 

March 19, 2015  ½ Day Conference – Family Law, Child Support 

    And Domestic Partnership 

Registration and Agenda Attached 

 

April 16, 2015  Criminal Law Update 

 

May 21, 2015  TBD 

Winnebago County Bar Association   
 

Bar Rag   
 

Meghan Healy – President  

Lisa Krueger – Vice President Elect 

Elizabeth Nevitt – Secretary 

Kathleen Diedrich/David Rashid - Treasurers 

Brenda Marks – Legal Secretary 



 
Position – Jefferson County 
 
Jefferson County seeks a full time Assistant Corporation Counsel to provide legal 
representation and advice, primarily representing the interests of the Child Support Agency, 
with additional opportunities to participate in a variety of other government-related issues, 
representing the County in various legal proceedings including ordinance prosecutions, 
mental health commitments, guardianships/protective placements, reviewing contracts for 
services, responding to public records requests, and assisting HIPAA Privacy and Security 
Officers with legal interpretation. 
 
 
 
 
Newsletter - If, as a member, you would like to post an announcement in the monthly 
newsletter, please let us know.  As in the past, these can be new-hires, job postings, space-
for-rent or other announcements that have to do with your practice.   
 
If you are a member of the WCBA, as well as a member of another non-profit organization, 
you are welcome to post event announcements to the rest of the membership encouraging 
them to attend – for example – the date for the Neenah Rotary Uncorked and Uncapped 
fundraiser, or the Black & Pink Ball benefitting the non-profit you are a board member for. 
We’d be happy to let everyone know. Send us an email and we’ll make sure it’s printed. 
 
Keep in mind, you are the contact person and will be listed in the newsletter as the point of 
contact for more information and questions. 
 
 


